FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I was hoping you could let us know, under the Freedom of Information Act, which company you are currently working with for AP Recovery Audit and AP Error Prevention software. We would also like some information on timings for the next RFP or tender phase for these projects.
Leicester City Council does not use any AP recovery software. 

With regards to AP Error prevention software, we use an AI solution called Proactis P2P and we are in a contract with Proactis untill 31st March 2026. Further information on this agreement can be found on our contracts list which is published on Leicester’s Open Data platform.  

https://data.leicester.gov.uk/pages/home/
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
